
 

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION  

NH 0018(195)103, PCN 04FC 
US18 in Pine Ridge Fm 2 Blocks North of SD407 to East of Indian Health Road 

N 0407(00)01, PCN 06N4 
SD407 in Pine Ridge Fm Cherry Hill Court to US18 

Oglala Lakota County 
Urban Grading, Curb and Gutter, ADA Upgrades, Lighting, Traffic Signals 

 
The SDDOT is proposing to reconstruct US Highway 18 from just east of SD Highway 407 

intersection to east of Indian Health Road. Additionally, sidewalks, ramps and approaches are 
planned for reconstruction on US Highway 18 and SD Highway 407 from 2 blocks north of SD 

Highway 407 to Cherry Hill Court in 2023. 
 

Due to limitations on public gatherings recommended by the Centers for Disease Control, the 
department is posting project information on the department’s website rather than presenting 
documents at an in-person public meeting.  Members of the public may submit questions or 

comments about the project by completing an online form, by calling 605-773-4434 and 
providing verbal comments, or by contacting the project engineer listed below. 

 
Any individuals with disabilities who require a reasonable accommodation to access the 
information on the department’s website may submit an accommodation request to the 

department’s A.D.A. coordinator by calling 605-773-3540 or 1-800-877-1113 
(Telecommunications Relay Services for the Deaf). 

 
Questions or Comments should be submitted by July 3, 2020 

by Email to: tonya.huber@kljeng.com  
 

or by U.S. Mail at: 
Tonya Huber 

KLJ 
330 Knollwood Drive 
Rapid City, SD 57701 

 
Public Meeting Information @ https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings 

 
Notice published twice at a total cost of $338.68. 
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